Year 7 Open Evening

Thursday 2nd October
5:00pm to 7:30pm

This event is for Year 6
students and their families
looking to join our Year 7
in September 2026

What you can expect:

Meet our Head of
School

Tours led by students

Talk to our students

Musical performances

Departmental activities

School presentation

Jesmond Park Ofsted
Academy Prow

Provider



Welcome To Our School

Doors open at 4:50pm.
On arrival, you will be allocated a specific time slot to attend one of
our school presentations delivered by our Head of School. The
presentation times are 5:00pm, 5:40pm and 6:20pm.

Jesmond Park Academy is a vibrant and popular academy of over 2,000
students that has a real sense of community. Our staff have a passion for
education in its broadest sense and we are committed to achieving the best
for all of the students in our care, enabling them to make excellent progress
and achieve their goals and aspirations.

Jesmond Park Academy is a multi-cultural academy. Students are
exceptionally well cared for and supported and the rich cultural and social
mix prepares them for life in a diverse society. Occupying an iconic site and
building, equipped with exceptional resources, we have a relentless drive
towards the highest personal and academic standards.

We work extremely closely with our feeder primary schools across the city to
ensure that our students have a smooth transition between their primary and
secondary education. We are a regional centre for students with hearing
impairment and offer a high quality curriculum and exceptional range of
extra-curricular activities to all of our students.

Our journey to outstanding promises to be an exciting time to be a student at
our school and we look forward to welcoming your child to our fantastic
school from September 2026.

Creating Futures

Proud to be part of the

(ﬁ Jesmond Park Gosforth
Academy Group

jesmondparkacademy.org.uk



